
NOTICE FOR THE PARTICIPATING COLLEGES

REGARDING SEAT MATRIX FOR AIQ PG 2014

NOTICE DATED:  22.01.2014

All participating Medical/ Dental College to please note that the information

submitted by the colleges online (the information that has been frozen by

the college authority) shall be considered as final and will be taken on

record for allotment of seats to selected /qualified candidates.

The college authorities are requested to once again verify the information

furnished by them online and ensure that the information is complete &

correct and frozen by them. In case the information has not been frozen,

then after ensuring the correctness, the online information be frozen

immediately.

In case the submitted frozen information is not correct /requires change(s),

then the college Head may send request letter on the college letter head to

Medical Counseling Committee (MCC) unfreezing the data, indicating the

reason for asking for unfreezing of data. On receipt of such request, the

Medical Counseling Committee (MCC) will unfreeze the data for editing /

correction.

College authorities of those colleges which have not posted the hard copy

of print out of final/frozen online submitted vacancy are requested to send

the signed print out of frozen data by speed post without delay.



Please note that the announcement of result is due and can be declared on

receipt of complete information from all participating colleges.

Once the information about All India Quota Postgraduate 50% seats is

received from all participating colleges then seats will be arranged on roster

as per scheme approved by the Hon’ble Supreme Court to prepare

category-wise seat matrix (distribution).

In due course of time the seat matrix based on the information received

from the colleges will be displayed on the websites (www.intramcc.nic.in

and www.mcc.nic.in ) for verification by the college authorities.

In case the college has already submitted complete online information and

frozen the data, please confirm the same, indicating that the information be

treated as final, by email on id adgme@nic.in and the colleges which have

not yet frozen the data are requested to do it immediately (latest by

23.01.2014, 4.00PM) and confirm by email.

The college authorities are requested to remain in touch with website on

day-to-day basis for updates and messages.

**********************


